
From: A38 Derby Junctions
To: Robbins, Lily; Case Administration
Subject: FW: Objection
Date: 17 February 2020 11:18:35

And again…
 
Could you please publish as additional submission accepted at the discretion of the exa and
update the EL, many thanks.
 
Bart
 
 

From:  
Sent: 16 February 2020 12:43
To: A38 Derby Junctions <A38DerbyJunctions@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection
 
Dear sir/madam
This is a crazy scheme which would be environmentally damaging. Causing tonnes of CO2  to be
released in it's construrction. The £250m would be better spent on buses and bi cycle routes
Which would ease road traffic congestion. 
Please note my objection 
Cheers. Graham 

mailto:A38DerbyJunctions@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
mailto:LILY.ROBBINS@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
mailto:caseadministration@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



